REGIONAL PLAN:

WATER FOR OTAGO

Withdrawal of part of Proposed Plan Change 2
(Regionally Significant Wetlands)

The Otago Regional Council has resolved to withdraw part of Proposed Plan
Change 2 (Regionally Significant Wetlands) to the Regional Plan: Water for Otago.

The following provisions are withdrawn from Proposed Plan Change 2 (Regionally
Significant Wetlands): Rules 12.5.1.1, 12.5.2.1, 12.8.1.1, 12.8.1.2, 12.8.1.3,
12.8.2.1,129.1.1,12.9.1.2,12.9.2.1,12.10.1.1, 12.10.2.1, 12.11.2.3, 13.2.1.7,
and 13.5.1.8.

The reason for the withdrawal is to avoid confusion between Proposed Plan
Change 6A (Water Quality) and Proposed Plan Change 2 (Regionally Significant
Wetlands). Proposed Plan Change 6A (Water Quality) makes further changes to
these provisions, and better addresses matters relating to water quality including
within regionally significant wetlands.

The Regional Plan: Water for Otago is available on Otago Regional Council’s
website www.orc.govt.nz and can be viewed at public libraries throughout Otago.
Alternatively, copies of the document can be requested by phoning 03 474 0827
or 0800 474 082, or can be obtained from Council offices at:

e 70 Stafford Street, Dunedin

e Dunorling Street, Alexandra

o The Station, First Floor, corner Shotover and Camp Streets, Queenstown.

Fraser McRae
Director Policy and Resource Planning

Signed on behalf of the Otago Regional Council
31 March 2012
Notified in accordance with Clause 8D of Schedule 1, Resource Management Act 1991.
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